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Have you ever thought about what makes you, you? We all have 
different backgrounds, families, or favorite colors. We all enjoy 
different things and have different friends and experiences in life. 
Together, all of those pieces make up who we are. But we can’t 
understand who we are and what we were created to do without first 
understanding the way God sees us. Every single one of us was 
created in the image of God. But even as image bearers, we were 
created as unique. There is only one you, and this month we have the 
chance to explore how God can use the ways we were created to make a difference.

Have you ever been on a bus filled with people? They may not know 
each other, but do you know what they all have in common? Jesus 
loves every one of them. Every. Single. One! Think about it this way: if 
Jesus was driving a bus, everyone would be invited to get on. 
EVERYONE! This month, you get to tell preschoolers that Jesus loves 
them. Jesus loves their family. Jesus loves their friends. Jesus loves 
everyone! And Jesus wants everyone to follow Him! So, crank up that 
bus! Get those wheels turning! There is a great big world that needs 
to hear that Jesus loves everyone!

MONTHLY BIBLE OVERVIEW
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Happening tomorrow after the service! If you are a 
new family to Central Heights Church, or have been 
here a little while but haven’t gotten connected and 
would like to learn more about us, join us tomorrow 
after the service. From 11:30am-12:00pm, we will have 
a host family mingling with you, sharing about CHC 
Kids Ministry, playing games, and building connections. 
Snacks and beverages are provided for this time as 
well, both for kids and parents.

Upcoming Events    

New Kids On The Block - Feb. 2nd    
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Friday, March 7

5:30-8:00pm
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family service
FEBRUARY 16 | 10am
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Nursery + Family Room will be available.
Elementary + Preschool will join their 

families in the service.

Coming up in a couple of weeks is our next Family Service! 
This Sunday service will include several Family Dedications, a 
kid-friendly yet still adult-engaging shorter message, songs 
for everyone, and a time to worship our God as the body of 

Christ with all ages gathering together. Kids Church from 
preschool to elementary will be paused, resuming the 

following week as usual. The Nursery, as well as the Family 
Room (upstairs) and elementary summit room (downstairs) 

will all be available during the service for you as wanted. Also, 
the kids have been learning a song for the Family Day service 

called We Praise You, and the action video will be linked in the 
email body if you are interested. We hope to see you there!

Parents Night Out - Mar. 7th    

Family Service - Feb. 16th     

We are back with another fun evening for kids and a 
break for you parents! Join us for our next Parents Night 
Out event on Friday, March 7, from 5:30-8:00pm as 
parents take a night out (or whatever works for you!) 
and kids come have fun with us. We will eat some pizza, 
watch a kid-friendly movie, and play together. Please 
register online between February 21st and March 5th, 
$10/child. We hope to see your kids there!
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LEADER SPOTLIGHTS

What’s your favourite Bible verse?
     -My favourite Bible verse is Isaiah 40:31 - “But those who 
     trust in the Lord will find new strength. They will soar high 
     on wings like eagles. They will run and not grow weary. 
     They will walk and not faint.”
What is your favourite hobby?
     -My favourite hobby is rock climbing!
If you could travel anywhere in the world, where would you go?
     -If I could travel anywhere in the world I would go to Japan.
What is your favourite season and why?
     -My favourite season is spring because my birthday is in 
     April, it is the season of Easter, and weather is (usually) 
     perfect - not too cold, not too hot. 

ola Kubiak

Do you have toys your family no longer uses in decent condition? 
Consider donating them on a Sunday morning in Kids Ministry for 
our growing numbers of kids to enjoy in nursery and preschool. 

Drop off by the Welcome Desk in Kids Church this month!
Unsure if we would be able to use what you have? Send us an 

email with photos so we can let you know!

Toy Donations   

Preschool Leader
Joelle Smid

Kindergarten Leader

What is your favourite Bible verse?
     -Galatians 5:1 NIV
What is your favourite hobby? 
     -Hiking (but slow enough to notice details in the 
     creation around me, and stopping frequently to 
     thoroughly appreciate them)
If you could travel anywhere in the world, where 
would you go?
     -If I could travel anywhere in the world, I 
     would go to India!
Do you prefer cats or dogs? Why?
     -I prefer cats over dogs because I typically find 
     them calmer than most dogs!
 

Kids Camp - Save the Date!!   
We are back for another amazing year of Kids 

Camp this summer! Save the date for the 
mornings of July 14-18 and stay tuned for more 

information as registration opens later on. Looking 
to volunteer? Send us an email and we will get 
the application form to you as soon as we can.
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